
Ever yourc faithfully*

Principal

$
'

I note your letter of the 8th 

in which you toll me of the work of Frank Hanson

and that you propose to render one of his com­

positions on Sunday next at the Montreal Orchestra 

I shall he most Interested* and I hopeconcert*

it will ho wall received*

Dean Douglas Clarke, 
The Faculty of Music.

Dear Doan Clarke »

February 10* 1932*
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